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Tile CATilot.lc UNIVI:ltS!IT Ol' AslElticA
Radiation Safety Of)1cr
Washington, D C 200M

202 319-3206

Docket No. 50-77 6 February 1992
License No. R-31

Mr. Marvin M. Mendonca. Senior Project Manager
Non-Power Reactors. Decommissioning and
Environmental Project Directorate
Division of Advanced Reactors and Special Projects
Of fice of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington DC 20555

Ref Catholic University letter of 19 December 1991

Dear Mr. Mendouca

The Decommissioning Plan for The Catholic University of Anierica AGN-201
research and training reactor has been reviewed and approved by the University
Radiation Safety Committee. It in Lubmitted herewith for NRC approval.

Appendix G to the Plan is a revised edition cf the Radiation Safety Manual
khich is pending review by the Radiation Safety Committee. Replacement pages for
the 1992 edition will be forwarded when the Committee has completed its review.
The revised (1992) edition is submitted with the Plan because, with such minor
revisions as the Commit!.~e may require. it will be the edition of the manual
under whjch the Decommi Aioning Plan will be executed. The Commission possesses
the previous editjan of the manual.

The reactor fuel will be returned to DOE custody at the earliest
opportunity. No other portJon of the Decommissioning Plan will be executed until
NRC approval to proceed is received.

Sincerely.
' gy

An&de.v
j Warren E. Keene. Ph.D.
'

Director. Radiation Safety
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